

What's Up?

Happy Thanksgiving, 3rd grade families! We want to say a big thank you to all that came out to support our STEAM Family night- it was so much fun to collaborate with The Works Museum and see families participating in the events together. In addition, thank you for coming to our Rights and Responsibilities Project Share Out! It means a lot for our students to be able to show off their hard work!

This month we have been digging into Fables, Myths, and short stories. We have been assessing character traits and morals as we read these stories. We have also been focusing on rounding to the nearest 10 and 100 in math. Make sure to ask your student to show you what they have learned! After Thanksgiving Break, we will continue studying Myths and improving our addition and subtraction strategies!

Other News:

We have continued to work with the team from Speaking Out Collective each Tuesday to explore realistic-fiction stories from Black and Brown storytellers in Minneapolis. Our last day with Speaking Out will be December 10th. We are still accepting healthy, nut-free snack donations in all 3 classrooms. Please reach out with any questions!

Thanksgiving Break

Thanksgiving Break will be from Wednesday November 27th through Friday November 29th. We are sending homework for students to work on over break. In addition, please encourage your child to read at least 20 minutes each day! Please have a relaxing and safe Thanksgiving Break!

